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SUSPECTED MURDER  

OF 

MEAGHAN LOUISE ROSE  

ON OR ABOUT 17 JULY 1997 

$500,000 REWARD 

 
REWARD: The Minister for Police and Corrective Services and Minister for Fire and Emergency Services has approved a 

reward of $500,000 offered for information leading to the apprehension and conviction of the person or persons responsible 

for the suspected murder of Meaghan Louise Rose, 25 years, at Mooloolaba on or about 17 July 1997.  

 

INDEMNITY FROM PROSECUTION: In the case of an offence being identified, an appropriate indemnity from prosecution 

will be recommended for any accomplice, not being the person who actually committed the crime, who first gives such 

information. 

 

The allocation of the $500,000 reward will be at the sole discretion of the Commissioner of Police. 

 

CIRCUMSTANCES: Meaghan Louise Rose, 25 years of age, resided at unit 3 of 51 Keith Royal Drive, Marcoola with her 

defacto partner.  Meaghan was reported to leave the unit in her vehicle at approximately 8pm on 17 July 1997. At 

approximately 7am on 18 July 1997, Meaghan’s body was located at the bottom of the Point Cartwright cliffs and her vehicle 

located in a nearby carpark. The death of Meaghan was originally determined by police to be suicide; however due to new 

information coming to light, Meaghan’s death is now being treated as suspicious.  

 

Any member of the public with information which could assist police is asked to contact: 

 

• Crime Stoppers, Phone 1800 333 000; 

• Homicide Investigation Unit, Brisbane, Phone (07) 3364 4150; 

• Any Police Station. 
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